[Letter from A.W. Leonard to Arno Knight requesting his opinion on sending delegates to the Democratic convention in Belfast]

Morrill June 15, 1908

Mr A.W. Knight Lincolnville

Dear Sir: I have been talking with some of the Class, down in our Representative Class about appointment of delegates in the several towns to attend the class convention in Belfast and the majority of them are in favor of giving each town 3 delegates, and one additional delegate for every 25 votes cast for the Democratic candidate for governor in 1906. Please give me your mind on this matter also if it would be my business as Sec. of the Class Comm last year to issue the call with the approval of the Class Comm Very truly yours A.W. Leonard